October 17, 1994

Dear Staff Sgt. Busson;

| read your interview in the Oct. 12, 1994 edition of the Quesnel Advocate
and at the end of the article you asked for input from the community on what the
problems are. As a citizen of Quesnel | would rather give you some good news. |
am the Area Coordinator of the Block Parent Program in Quesnel and as such
have had a lot of contact with two of your members.

First, | would like to tell you how happy we are with Cst. Dhillon as our
liason officer. Baltej is very supportive to our program . He allows us to meet in
the R.C.M.P. building and attends our meetings with good humor. | personally
have come to know | can rely on his judgment when the need arises.

He did something special for us in September. He found out we were looking for
a business to sponsor the printing of " Safe at Play " coloring books so that we
could distribute these to the grade 2's in our district. Without being asked to do
so Baltej not only found a source of these books ( already printed ) , but also
within a couple of hours had a local business lined up to pay for them. Talk
about above and beyond the call of duty !

Second, a special bouquet to Mike, who answers the phone and comes
to the front window. I'm sorry | don't know his last name. He is especially helpful
and always courteous when | call or come down to the office. He often goes out
of his way to find what | need.

Last, | want to welcome you to Quesnel and | hope you enjoy life in our
community.
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Dianne Pelz
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